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July 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As we approach the end of term and the summer holidays, we’re aware of the heightened 
financial pressures that many of you are facing at the moment.  

As such, we want to emphasise that our staff are not expecting any ‘thank you’ gifts from pupils 
and parents and we would like to request that you refrain from giving presents to staff.  

Should you still wish to say ‘thank you’, we always appreciate: 

 

 Homemade cards and letters, or a spoken ‘thank you’ – kind words mean a lot!  

 Donations to the Blyth Food Bank  

 Paying it forward – volunteering your time to help others 

 

We would like to wish you and your family well over this Summer Holiday and we thank you for 
your continued help and support.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr P Struthers 

Headteacher  
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